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Gautho, Julia

From: eric lessin <elessin@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 9:04 AM
To: City Council; Ryan, Sarah (sryan@ci.capitola.ca.us); Mozumder, Kailash; Jesberg, Steve 

(sjesberg@ci.capitola.ca.us)
Subject: Traffic Safety Request for speed tables - Hill Street/Capitola Avenue to Highway 

1/Capitola Avenue

To Whom May Concern, 
 
My neighbors and I would like 2 speed tables installed on Capitola Avenue between Hill Street and the soon to be re-
constructed Highway 1 overpass bridge. 
 
The secƟon of road between Highway 1 and Hill Street on Capitola Avenue was a thoroughfare used by school kids, 
elderly, bikers and walkers. The traffic that used to drive on this secƟon of road created a deadly hazard with years of 
documented property loss at the hands of speeding vehicles. 
 
We do not miss the accidents or hazards coming from the speeders. 
 
We would like 2 speeds tables (examples Clares Avenue and Jade Street) installed prior to the opening of the Highway 1 
overpass. 
 
HOW CAN WE ACCOMPLISH THIS SIMPLE TRAFFIC SAFETY TASK THAT BENEFITS ALL OF THE PUBLIC? 
 
Please let me know what to do (agenda item on counsel meeƟng, signatures, fundraiser?) to facilitate the construcƟon of 
2 speed tables. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Eric Lessin  
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


